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Special Meeting – zoom conference – February 17, 2022 
 
Members Present:  
Chairperson: Mr. Tyrrell 
Vice Chairperson: Ms. Gerhard 
Committee Members: Mr. Colamaria, Mr. Mancini, Mr. Mischenko, Mr. Reilly, Mr. Sherman 
Staff Present: 
Golf Director and General Manager: Mr. Sergiovanni 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:32 pm. 
 
Item # 1: Review minutes of previous meeting 

 A motion was made, seconded, and unanimously adopted to accept the minutes of the January 19, 2022 

meeting as written. 

Item # 2: Report and discussion on course operations 
 
Mr. Sergiovanni: 
Course 

 There is a heavy layer of ice on some of the greens which is bad for the turf. 
Operations 

 Transitioning to getting ready for opening and membership renewals which will probably be the second 
week of March. 

 There will be no change to the fee schedule for the 2022 golf season. 
 

Item #3: Old Business 

 Discussion of when the 50th anniversary should be celebrated.  The 50th anniversary is during the 2024 
golf season and will be celebrated then. 

 
Item #4: New Business 

 Mr Sherman will be emailing members his proposal for newcomers’ golf events during the season.  
Discussion will take place at the next meeting. 

 
Item #5: Public Comment - none 
 
 
A motion was made, accepted, and unanimously adopted to adjourn the meeting at 7:51 pm 


